I would like to thank the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia for honoring me with this scholarship award. This will be a great help for me in my next four years at the University of Missouri studying Journalism and Strategic Communications. I am honored to win this award and I am very grateful for my grandfather, Peter Wallace’s involvement in the army and know that he is very proud of me. Thank you again to all of the troops that have risked their lives for this country, and I am honored to represent the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia.

Alexandra Gillen, granddaughter of Peter Wallace B trp, KIA dedication to Richard Albert Green, 12/3/1971

